
 
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

BOARD OF ELECTIONS           
WASHINGTON, DC 

1015 Half Street, SE, Suite 750, Washington, DC, 20003   ●   www.dcboe.org   ●   Telephone (202) 727-2525   ●   Fax (202) 347-2648 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE             Contact:  Sarah Winn Graham 
May 19, 2025                                    202-235-4310 (cell) 

           sgraham@dcboe.org 
 

DCBOE to Conduct Public Lottery for Ballot Order on May 23 
 
WASHINGTON, D.C. – The District of Columbia Board of Elections (DCBOE) will conduct a 
public lottery on Friday, May 23, 2025 at 9:00 am EDT to determine the order in which 
candidates’ names will appear on the July 15, 2025 Ward 8 Special Election ballot.  
 
The ballot lottery occurs before each election, after the ballot access process has concluded. 
 
Members of the public can access the lottery virtually by using the following information:  
. 
Join the Zoom Webinar either online or via phone: 
 
Online: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89749214735 
 
Phone: +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
Webinar ID: 897 4921 4735 
 
Phone one-tap: 
+13052241968,,89749214735# US 
+13092053325,,89749214735# US 
 
Lottery results will be posted on DCBOE’s website once the lottery has concluded. 
 
Any questions can be directed to Sarah Graham at sgraham@dcboe.org or (202) 235-4310.  
 

The District of Columbia Board of Elections is an independent agency of the District of 
Columbia Government responsible for the administration of elections, ballot access, and 

voter registration. 
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